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Dr. Tzou-Yien Lin is the Distinguished Professor in Chang Gung University and Taipei Medical 
University. He is also the Director of the Board of the National Health Research Institutes. 
Prior to this current role, Dr. Lin served as Minister in the Ministry of Health and Welfare, 
Taiwan. 
 
After completing his medical degree at Taipei Medical College in 1972, Dr. Lin undertook 
fellowships in pediatric infectious diseases at the State University of New York at Buffalo 
(1982) and the University of Texas Health Science Center at Dallas, USA (1984). He 
subsequently returned to Taiwan and took up the position of attending pediatrician at Chang 
Gung Memorial Hospital and Chang Gung Children’s Hospital, which he held until 2011. Dr. 
Lin also served as Superintendent at Chang Gung Children’s Hospital from 1997–2011.  
 
Clinical pediatric infectious diseases, clinical virology, vaccinology and health policy are Dr. 
Lin’s key research interests. He has published more than 390 articles in peer-reviewed 
journals, such as Lancet, New England Journal of Medicine, Pediatric Infectious Disease 
Journal, The Journal of Infectious Diseases, Clinical Infectious Diseases Journal and Vaccine.  
 

 


